
Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Bureau of Professional Licensing 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 July 5, 2016 

1:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.  

Location: G. Mennen Williams Building Auditorium 
525 W. Ottawa Street, Lansing, Michigan 

The hearing is held to receive public comments on the following:  

Michigan Medical Marihuana Review Panel 
 
Authority: Initiated Law 1 of 2008 under the authority of MCL 333.26425(a). 
 
Overview: This hearing is being held to allow citizens to offer comments related to the filing of a 
citizen petition to add Retinitis Pigmentosa to the list of debilitating medical conditions identified 
in MCL 333.26423(b). 
 

 

Comments on the recommendations of the Medical Marihuana Review Panel may be presented in 
person at the public hearing.  Written comments may be submitted at the time of presentation and 
will also be accepted until July 11, 2016 by 5:00 p.m., at the following address or email address: 
 

Department of Licensing and Regulatory Affairs 
Bureau of Professional Licensing– Boards and Committees Section 
P.O. Box 30670 
Lansing, MI 48909-8170 
Attention: Policy Analyst      
Email:   BPL-BoardSupport@michigan.gov 

 
The meeting site and parking are accessible.  Individuals attending the meeting are requested to refrain from 

using heavily scented personal care products, in order to enhance accessibility for everyone. People with 

disabilities requiring additional accommodations (such as materials in alternative format) in order to participate 

in the meeting should call (517) 241-7500.  


